
  

 

November 5, 2021 

ATTN: Film and TV industry suppliers  

RE: Reporting software required on generators 

 

______________ 

 

The Sustainable Production Alliance (SPA) is a consortium of the world’s leading motion 
picture, television and streaming companies dedicated to accelerating the transformation of 
the entertainment business into a more sustainable industry. 

SPA is aggressively working to reduce the environmental impacts of physical content 

production. Our recently released Close Up: Carbon Emissions of Film and TV Productions report 

shows that emissions from fuel use are most often the primary contributor to a production’s 

carbon footprint.  

To better understand how generators and other equipment are being used, and to accurately 

measure quantities of fuel, we ask that industry equipment suppliers include permanent, Wi-

Fi and/or cellular connected telematic reporting technology on their diesel generators and 

other fuel burning equipment. Our aim is to continue to reduce emissions and associated fuel 

costs. 

We are encouraging equipment suppliers to upgrade existing equipment to include this 

reporting technology and require it of all new equipment. 

We will continue to track our carbon emissions and engage with our shows in the quest to 

reduce our environmental impact. We look forward to working together with you to achieve a 

more sustainable film and television industry. 

 

Thank you, 

Sustainable Production Alliance   

SPA@greenproductionguide.com 

https://www.greenproductionguide.com/about-the-sustainable-production-alliance/
https://www.greenproductionguide.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/SPA-Carbon-Emissions-Report.pdf
https://www.greenproductionguide.com/who-we-are/

